
    No         :   LTR-1000-203592 
 
    Da          te: 2018/07/12 
 
    Enc          l: No 

To: Mr.V. Aksenov  

      WANO-MC Directorate  

 

Sub: WANO-MC Member Support Mission plan for 2019-20 

 

Dear Sir, 

In response to your letter No. MC-18/728 dated 11 May 2017 about planning the WANO 

Member Support Mission for Bushehr NPP (BNPP) in the years 2019 and 2020 please be 

informed that BNPP requests the execution of three Member Support Missions for each year of 

2019 and 2020. (Six MSM for both years).  

In this regard, it is necessary to mention the following points:  

1- Considering the conducting of upcoming OSART mission in Bushehr NPP in this year, 

the topics of MSMs will be preferably determined and announced after the conducting of 

OSART mission. 

2- For each year, two MSMs at BNPP and one MSM (Benchmarking Visit) at other NPPs 

is requested in a way that one MSM will be implemented at BNPP  in each half-year ( every six 

months) and one MSM Benchmarking Visit will be conducted in other NPPs in each year. 

I am really grateful to you and looking forward for more fruitful collaboration. 

 

Sincerely yours 

H.Ghaffari  

Bushehr NPP Manager and Managing Director  

                  

 

 

Add: Bushehr, P.O.BOX: 75181/111  , Tel:(+98)-77-31119393 ,  Fax: :(+98)-77-31112710 

Email: sec.bnpp@nppd.co.ir 


